
Al-Sheikh  met  with  the
Swedish Consul General
On Tuesday morning, the Executive Committee of the PLO member,
Hussein Al-Sheikh, met with the Swedish Consul General, Mr.
Julius Liljestrom and his deputy, Vice Consul Jenny Nordman,
in the presence of the Ambassador of Palestine to the Kingdom
of Sweden, H.E. Ambassador Rula Al-Muhaisen.

AlSheikh briefed the Consul General on the latest political
developments on the Palestinian arena and the region, and
praised  the  depth  of  the  Palestinian-Swedish  relations,
Sweden’s  permanent  support  for  the  Palestinian  cause  in
international forums, and the financial support it provides to
the Palestinian people and institutions.

In turn, Liljestrom expressed his country’s firm support for
the  Palestinian  cause  and  the  Palestinian  people  in
determining their destiny and establishing their independent
state  in  accordance  with  the  two-state  solution  and
international  law.
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